
Announcement: New Electric Vehicle 

Charging Stations 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are excited to inform you that as part of our commitment to sustainability and supporting 

electric vehicle owners, we will be launching new electric vehicle (EV) charging stations at the 

following locations: 

• [Location 1] 

• [Location 2] 

• [Location 3] 

The charging stations will be available starting [Launch Date], and we invite you to take 

advantage of these new facilities. Each station will provide fast charging capabilities to ensure 

minimal downtime for your electric vehicle. 

We appreciate your support in promoting greener transportation solutions. Should you have any 

questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at [Contact 

Information]. 

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Company Contact Information] 


